## Bronze Food for Life Award



5<sup>th</sup> June 2024

Dear Melanie and all at Gosden House School,

Congratulations! You've achieved your Bronze Food for Life award!

We are delighted to confirm that you have completed your Bronze Award and we have enclosed your certificate in recognition of this achievement.

Your school will now feature on our website as an awarded school and you can start using your new Bronze FFL logo. You should have received an email containing your new logo, if you haven't please get in touch with the awards team by emailing <a href="mailto:ffl@foodforlife.org.uk">ffl@foodforlife.org.uk</a>

I would like to take this opportunity to personally congratulate yourself, your SNAG, and the whole school on all the hard work and great things you are doing around good food culture. I hope that you are able to use this award to generate even more excitement around your Food for Life work and start your journey towards Silver.

We would also encourage you to contact your local paper, and use social media to shout about this amazing achievement. The more excitement you can generate, the more involved everyone will become, and the greater your success!

Thank you and good luck with your ongoing journey to transform food culture in your school.

Kind regards,

James Cashmore

Director of Soil Association Charity, FFL Charity Leadership Team